From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Sent: 04 June 2022 19:27

To: 'Enya Fogarty

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: NO OBJECTION: 2021/4746/P

Dear Enya,

We have no objection to make to the application to vary conditions for installation of two condensing units
on the roof of 43 Whitfield Street. Given the modern date of the building, its relative lack of significance, its
height above other buildings, size of the roof, and the existence of considerable photovoltaic arrays on the
roof, the installation of these 2 condensing units is considered acceptable.

Owen Ward

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT
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